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Abbotsford First Responders Support the Sirens for Life 
Campaign 
 

ABBOTSFORD, BC, September 11, 2015 – Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service (AFRS) 
and the Abbotsford Police Department (APD) are supporting the Canadian Blood 
Services' Sirens for Life Campaign by participating in a series of community blood donor 
clinics here in Abbotsford. 
  
AFRS and APD are responding to the call from Canadian Blood Services for emergency 
services personnel to help in ensuring that the national blood inventory stays stable by 
donating blood and promoting the need for blood donors in their communities in 
September and October. It takes as many as 50 blood donations to help save the life of 
just one person who is seriously injured in a car accident.   
  
Abbotsford joins first responders from Langley, Chilliwack and Mission in supporting this 
cause and are in turn, asking the public to also help in supporting the national campaign 
by attending one of the many blood donor clinics running through the next couple of 
months.   
  
Sirens for Life Blood Donor Clinics will be held at the Garden Park Tower, 2825 
Clearbrook Road on Tuesday, September 15  and 29 from 1 to 8 pm and at the 
Cascade Community Church, 35190 Delair Road, on Saturday, September 19  from 10 
am to 4 pm . Clinics in October will be held at the Abbotsford Pentecostal Assembly, 
3145 Gladwin Road, on October 13 and 27 from 1 to 8 pm and Saturday October 17 
from 10 am to 4 pm. 
  
For more information about the campaign visit: www.blood.ca . 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Rhonda Livingstone 
Communications & Marketing 
rlivingstone@abbotsford.ca 
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